
What’s going on?
Support us in giving thanks to Astra and
learning more about protecting trees in
Seattle.

JOIN US FOR A
NEIGHBORHOOD
GATHERING
to save Astra, a 100-year-old Western red cedar

3003 NE 88th St

The developer of this lot has been
approved to remove Astra, a huge,
healthy, 100-year-old Western red
cedar.

The tree code for this project says that
trees should only be removed for
development when necessary

Astra lives on the edge of a lot.
Architects have told us there are many
more options to retain Astra while
building the same housing.

Astra’s case is about asking Seattle’s
building dept, SDCI, to prioritize livable
homes over developer interests. Help us
stand up to powerful interests to
protect our environment.

join us this saturday

3003 NE 88th St

This Saturday, 2/24, at 2 p.m.

treeactionseattle.com

Why protect astra?
We need large urban trees to fight
climate change effects, like heat islands

Western red cedars are native and a
keystone species of the PNW

Trees near homes are associated with
considerable public health benefits


